
 

 

 

 

 

 

5th October 2023 

Zoolab Animal Workshops 

Dear Parents, 

 

Within our Science curriculum at Birches, all year groups learn about animals and their habitats. To 

consolidate and enhance their learning, we have arranged for a company to come in and deliver an 

animal workshop with each of our year groups on Monday 16th October. 

The workshop will involve a variety of  animals from different animal groups (mammals, reptiles, 

amphibians, arachnids) and will allow the children to explore the differences between these species of 

animals. In KS2, we will be looking at the effect of climate change and pollution upon these animals. 

All workshops will give the opportunity for children to hold the different animals if they so wish! 

The cost of the workshop will be £2.50 per child. We are extremely grateful that the PFA have kindly 

funded £300 towards this visit allowing the price to be at this reduced rate and giving all our children 

this enrichment opportunity. 

Payment for the workshop is to be made through ParentPay. When you make the payment, you are 

giving permission for your child to attend the workshop. Please pay by Friday 13th October. 

Should you need any assistance to pay by ParentPay please see the school office. 

 

We look forward to an enjoyable day and sharing our exciting learning with you.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely,     

 

Mr Jones 

Science Subject Leader 
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